
! Christmas Tree Pick-Up 
To  b e n e f i t  t h e  B o y  S c o u t s  N o r f o l k  Tr o o p  8 0  

 A portion of our proceeds will be donated to the Suitcase Project 
Challenge for Children in Foster Care. 

If you live in Norfolk, let us recycle your Christmas tree this season! 

Pick up date:   Saturday, January 7, 2017 
  

Fees:   $5 for senior citizens $10 for trees up to 10'  $15 for larger trees 

The process is as easy as 1 - 2 - 3. 

1) Call or email by January 3,  2017 to schedule a pickup at your home. 

Email/mail your name, address, tel #, and email to  treestroop80@gmail.com  
Or call us and leave this information at (508) 553-9798 

  

2) Send a check payable to:  Troop 80 Norfolk Boy Scouts  
    P.O. Box 523, Norfolk, MA 02056 

  

(If you forget: Please put payment in an envelope with your name and address and attach it to your xmas tree 
or your front door.) 

3) Place your tree at the end of your driveway or where it can be seen from the road 
before 9:00AM on Saturday, January 7th. 

                      Please remove all decorations and wires from your tree.   
  

The Scouts of Troop 80 will come to your home and take your tree away! 
               

Thank you! 

!


